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Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 
 

Southern Lehigh Middle School’s Staff welcomes you to the 2018-2019 school year.  As we begin this school 

year, we ask that you take time to review with your child our School Code of Conduct - Student Handbook.  For 

your convenience, the Middle School mission and goals, student attendance information, bullying protocols and 

our electronic device policy are contained in the student agenda instead of having a separate booklet.  The 

complete Student Handbook is located on the Middle School website. Our request is that you take the time to read 

this with your child in order to familiarize yourself with these policies and procedures.   Your signature and your 

child’s signature on the form below indicate that you have reviewed the handbook.  It is our hope that you will 

use this handbook as a resource throughout the school year.  Please return this sheet to your child’s homeroom 

teacher by Thursday, August 30th. 

 

Should you have any questions, please call the Middle School Office, 610-282-3700, between the hours of 7:15 

AM to 3:15 PM.    
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Edward J. Donahue, Ph. D. 

Principal 
 

 

  Please return to your child’s homeroom teacher by Thursday, August 30th, 2018. 
 

We have familiarized ourselves with the 2018-2019 “Southern Lehigh Middle School Handbook.”  

 

___________________________________               __      

Parent/Guardian’s Printed Name    Student’s Printed Name 

 

 

__________________________________                       

Parent/Guardian’s Signature         Student’s Signature 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-QGR9m3UjT05JycUpnh-fRLJFWIWG3fdmcncBROEiBE/edit

